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From Alpha to Omega- life in all its fullness. (John 10:10) 
Wisdom, Resilience, Respect, Forgiveness, Service, Joy  

  Weekly newsletter 

Friday 11th November 2022 
 

Dear parents and carers, 
 

Remembrance Day 
Today the children have been reflecting on the importance 
of Remembrance Day; nursery children made and planted 
their own poppies whilst children in years 5 and 6 
represented our school at a Remembrance Day service 
with other local schools at Fortune Green cemetery. 

 
 
Christmas Fair 
The PFE are looking for volunteers for the Christmas Fair on 
Saturday 3rd December.  If you have any spare time, it would 
be much appreciated!  Please sign up via the link on Class List. 
 
Inset day- Friday 25th November  
A reminder school is closed to pupils on Friday 25th 
November for staff training. 
 
 

Attendance: expceptional leave and appointments 
As you will know, school attendance is high on the government agenda following Covid.  In the past few 
weeks, there have been a number of requests for exceptional leave, many asking for extensions to the 
Christmas holiday.  In line with guidance from the Department for Education, I’m afraid the school cannot 
authorise any holiday absences.  Also, whilst we appreciate that sometimes medical appointments have 
to be made at short notice and during school time, if non-urgent appointments could be made outside 
school hours, to avoid any disruption to your children's learning, it would be much appreciated.  Thank 
you in advance for your cooperation. 
 
Nasal Flu Vaccinations 
Next Friday, 18th November, the Central and North West London Immunisation team will be carrying 
out Nasal Flu vaccinations for children in Reception to Year 6.  Parents and carers have been emailed 
information and a link to an eConsent form earlier this week but please follow the link here for more 
information and to register your child. 
 
Extending our wellbeing and mental health provision 
This year, Emmanuel has established a link with the Mental Health Support Team (MHST) based at the 
Tavistock to help further developed and support the school's wellbeing provision for pupils, 
parents/carers and staff.  Victoria O'Mard will be our new MHST Practitioner and she will be at Emmanuel 
each week either providing one-to-one wellbeing interventions with children or parents, or providing 
whole-class interventions. The MHST also provide regular parent/carer webinars: including topic on 
sleep, screen time and anxiety. See the information further below in the newsletter for more information.  
If you have any questions, or would like to request some support, please contact Mrs Watkins at 
wellbeing@emmanuel.camden.sch.uk  
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Anti-Bullying Week 
Next week, Emmanuel will be celebrating ‘Anti-Bullying Week’.  We will launch the week with Odd Socks 
Day on Monday, where we ask that all children and staff wear odd socks to school to have a bit of fun but 
with the serious message behind it: ‘let’s pull on odd socks to show we’re ALL unique and different, and 
let’s be kind to each other and respect each other’s individuality.’ Children should continue to wear 
uniform that day. This is not one of our fundraising days, so there is no need for a donation.  On Tuesday 
15th November at 2pm we will be hosting a parent workshop led by the Camden Learning and Mental 
Health team. We will be sharing information such as how to identity different forms of bullying, how to 
spot the signs of bullying compared to relational conflict, the impact of bullying and how to support at 
home. If you would like to attend, please email Mrs Watkins at wellbeing@emmanuel.camden.sch.uk  

 
Attendance 
Our school target for attendance is 96%.  This week, well done to Year 6! 
 

Class Attendance 

Nursery 96.59% 

Reception 97.86% 
Year 1 93.00% 

Year 2 97.78% 

Year 3 97.93% 

Year 4 86.90% 

Year 5 97.24% 

Year 6 98.57% 

School  95.63% 

 
Wishing you and your family a lovely weekend, 
Miss Burns and the Emmanuel team 

 
 

Our school visionaries 
 

Congratulations to these children for showing our school vision and values this week:  
From Alpha to Omega - life in all its fullness. (John 10:10)  

 
 
 
 

Sadie-Rae and Rico in Nursery  
Lottie and Zina  in Reception 
Isabelle and Madele in Year 1 

Avani and Niko in Year 2  
Alex and Hugo  in Year 3 

Ali and Ben S in Year 4  
Artham and Annabelle in Year 5  

Beatrice and Ethan  in Year 6 
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Science Week 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 6 Bikeability 
This week, Year 6 have been taking part in their bikeability training. They practiced their cycling skills 
in the MUGA at the beginning of the week before moving onto the roads at the end. Well done Year 6!  
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Diary Dates  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Trip to the Francis Crick Institute 

 
Year 5 enjoyed a brilliant trip to the Francis Crick Institute this week as part of ‘science week’.  During 
the day, they  did experiments with materials and their properties and worked electrical circuits. It was 
great fun and very inspiring!  
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Mental Health Support Team (MHST) Webinar Series for Parents/Carers of Primary School aged 
Children and Secondary School aged Young People 
 
The MHST are pleased to offer parents/carers a series of workshops to support their children’s well-being. There are 
11 topics in total with workshops being offered from this point until the end of Spring term.  

Webinars that are for both Parents/Carers of Primary and 

Secondary aged children and young people  

• All about sleep  

• Therapeutic conversations with your child and young person  

• Screen Time 

• Parent Self Care 

• Sibling rivalry  

Webinars for Parents/Carers of 

Primary aged children  

• Parent-child interactions  

• Managing routines 

• Supporting Childhood worries 
 

Each workshop will last up to 60 minutes and have an optional follow-up of 30 minutes for parents/carers to ask 
questions or discuss the topic further.  Parents and carers can register for any of the above webinars through 
Eventbrite for free at: 
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/mhst-parent-and-carer-webinar-series-2022-2023-tickets-415252660887 
Or please scan the QR code using your mobile phone’s camera:  
 

 
 
The scheduled topics for the rest of this term and Spring term are as follows:  

 

Webinar topic 
Intended Parent 
Audience 

Date Time 

Having therapeutic 

conversations with your child  

Primary & 

Secondary    
Thursday 17th November  12pm – 13.00  Q and A: 13.00-13.30 

Supporting childhood worries  
Primary & 

Secondary   
Thursday 24th November  12pm – 13.00  Q and A: 13.00-13.30 

Anxiety in Adolescence 
Secondary 

Thursday 1st December  
12.00 to 13:00 Q and A 13:00 to 

13.30 

Gender identity  
 Secondary 

Thursday 8th December  
12.00 to 13:00 Q and A 13:00 to 

13.30 

Having therapeutic 

conversations with your child  

Primary & 

Secondary    
Thursday 17th November 12pm – 13.00  Q and A: 13.00-13.30 

Supporting childhood worries  
Primary & 

Secondary   

Thursday 24th November  

 
12pm – 13.00  Q and A: 13.00-13.30 
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Parent Self Care 

Primary & 

Secondary 
Wednesday 11th January 

2023 

 

12.00-13.00 

Q and A: 13.00 to 13.30 

 

Parent-child interactions 
Primary & 

Secondary    

Wednesday 18th January 

2023 

12pm – 13.00 Q and A: 13.00 to 

13.30 

Sibling Rivalry  
Primary  Wednesday 25th January 

2023 

12pm – 13.00 Q and A: 13.00 to 

13.30 

Sleep  

Primary & 

Secondary   Friday 3rd February   

12pm – 13.00 Q and A: 13.00 to 

13.30 

 

Screen-time  
Primary & 

Secondary   
 Friday 10th February  

12pm – 13.00 Q and A: 13.00 to 

13.30 

Understanding adolescent 

development  

Secondary  
Friday 24th February  12pm – 13.00  Q and A: 13.00-13.30  

Having therapeutic 

conversations with your child  

Primary & 

Secondary    
Friday 3rd March  12pm – 13.00  Q and A: 13.00-13.30 

Supporting childhood worries  

 

Primary & 

Secondary   Friday 10th March  12pm – 13.00  Q and A: 13.00-13.30 

Anxiety in Adolescence 
Secondary 

Friday 17th March  
12.00 to 13:00 Q and A 13:00 to 

13.30 

Gender identity  
 Secondary 

 Friday 24th March  
12.00 to 13:00 Q and A 13:00 to 

13.30 

 
If you have any questions or suggestions, please get in touch with Lorraine Watkins, the school ELSA 

at wellbeing@emmanuel.camden.sch.uk or direct with the Camden MHST team - Tajwar Hussain, 
Senior School Practitioner/Parenting Support: Thussain2@tavi-port.nhs.uk 
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